
 
 

PATIENT VISIT GUIDELINES 
  

1) We are asking that our patients monitor their health and, if they experience signs or symptoms of 
the flu or coronavirus (COVID-19), they refrain from visiting the clinic until symptoms have resolved. 
For the SAFETY of our patients and our staff we are not currently able to see anyone that has a 
recent onset of Fever, Cough or Shortness of Breath or have been in contact with anyone 
experiencing these symptoms. 

 
2) United Wellness is carefully monitoring all staff. Any employee that is coughing or has had direct 

contact with a COVID-19 patient will be put on 14-day quarantine. 
 

3) To be able to  enter United Wellness and attend your appointment, we will be requiring a face mask 
or covering at all times while in the office, please be prepared with this ahead of time as we do not 
have a surplus inventory to provide you with one at this time. WE WILL ALSO TAKE YOUR 
TEMPERATURE AS YOU ARRIVE. Anyone with a fever of 100.4 and higher will be advised to visit their 
physician or urgent care for further assessment prior to being seen in our office. No one with a fever 
of 100.4 or higher will be seen in our offices at this time.  

 

4) During this important time, we are asking our patients to not bring guests with them into their 
appointment due to social distancing requirements and we will require them to wait in the vehicle 
for you. 

 
However, there are 2 exceptions to this requirement 

a. A minor with a one (1) parent or guardian (facial covers are required for both) 
b. A patient requiring physical assistance, due to disability or injury one (1) person (facial covers 

are required for both) 
 

5) While in United Wellness, patients are asked to abide by well-documented CDC safety precautions 
such as using hand sanitizer or hand washing, avoid touching you face after contacting surfaces, and 
sneeze or cough into your elbows, instead of your hands.  

 
6) United Wellness & Sports Rehab will continue to ensure our equipment, and the environment we 

provide, is as clean as our patients expect. 
 

We have increased our cleaning routines for commonly touched areas, and we are wiping down all 
equipment, adjusting tables and as always, replacing facial paper on the adjusting table head piece 
after each patient. 

  
Please visit the attached CDC link for all the public COVID-19 guidelines, recent updates and information 
  
 https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

